
 

 

OBSERVER REPORT 

 
 
Recreation and Parks Commission: 12/10/20 via Zoom 
LWVM Observer: Kay Rieper  
 
The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Chip Osborne.   All 
members were present.  The minutes from the last meeting were approved. 
 
New Business 
 
It was approved for Peter to purchase two snowblowers for $3400.   This is 
initially for clearing the Rainbow Zone at Gatchell’s (former tennis courts) 
where the recreation programs are being held, but they will be very useful 
for the department in other ways. 
 
Reynolds Playground Proposal 
 
Chip Osborne presented a formal written proposal for the renovation and 
improvement of Reynolds Playground, including the ice rink, athletic 
fields, baseball diamond and dog park, using the $2.2 million bequest of 
Larz Anderson.   The proposal was approved by the Board and will be 
presented next Monday, December 14, at 7:00 pm at a meeting of the 
Sports Committee on zoom.   The public is welcome to attend this open 
meeting.   The zoom link is available from the town website. 
 

 

 

 

 


